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Proposed Amendments to Bylaw No. 7860, The Animals 
Control Bylaw 1999 and Bylaw No. 8176, The Dangerous 
Animals Bylaw, 2003 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7860, The Animal Control Bylaw, 

1999 and Bylaw No. 8176, The Dangerous Animals Bylaw, 2003 as outlined in the 

February 11, 2020 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department, 

be approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to make the necessary amendments to Bylaw 

No. 7860, The Animal Control Bylaw, 1999, and Bylaw No. 8176, The Dangerous 

Animals Bylaw, 2003. 

 
History 
At the February 11, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated February 11, 2020 was considered.  Your Committee received a 
letter from Rick Deitner, dated February 10, 2020 regarding the matter. 
 
Your Committee was informed that the proposed regulation for a maximum of four dogs 
per owner at the off-leash areas is only limiting the amount of dogs that can be off-leash 
at one time.  It was noted this would be communicated to Rick Deitner in response to 
his letter. 
 
Attachment 
February 11, 2020 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 
February 10, 2020 Letter from Rick Deitner 


